
Salisbury Area Board  

Community Area Transport Group (CATG)  
 

 

Date: Tuesday 17 June 2014 

Time: 10.00am to 12.30pm  

Venue: De La Wyle Meeting Room, Bourne Hill, Salisbury 

 

Present: Councillor Brian Dalton (Chair), Councillor Bill Moss (WC), Councillors Robertson and 

Collier (SCC), Margaret Wilmott (SCCAP), Peter Durnan (COGS), Patricia Fagan (Elizabeth House), 

Graham Axtell, Steve Milton and Paul Shaddock (WC Officers).  Apologies: Pam Rouquette, David 

Law. 

 

 

Report to Salisbury Area Board 

 
 

1. Discussion and prioritisation of 20 mph speed limits 

A list of proposed schemes is attached.  CATG was asked to prioritise the list and approve 

two schemes from the list for recommendation to the Area Board.  

 

Agreed:  

(1) That the following schemes be approved for further evaluation and implementation: 

a. Shady Bower Road, Milford Mill Road and Manor Farm Road 

b. Lower Road and Church Lane, Bemerton;  

(2) that the following scheme be held on a reserve list: 

a. Upper St, Lower St, Middle Street in Harnham 

2. Schemes in progress  

The Area Highway Engineer, Paul Shaddock provided an update on the schemes in progress.   

A schedule of in progress schemes is attached.  There were no new requests for 

consideration.  The update report is attached for information only. 

3. Update on substantive scheme bids  

CATG noted the substantive highways schemes approved for submission (attached). 

4. CATG Budget  

CATG noted that there was currently £14,758 available for allocation during the remainder 

of the year. 

 


